
Statement on behalf of Abdelbaset Ali Al-Megrahi 
 

 
June 30th 2010 

 
It has recently been wrongly reported, that Mr Al-Megrahi refused to give his 
consent for the Scottish Criminal Cases Review Commission to release 
documents relating to him, referred to in the Commission’s Statement of 
Reasons on his case, and its appendices, that he and his lawyers provided, 
either directly or indirectly, to the Commission.  
 
The true position is that Mr Al Megrahi, through his Libyan Lawyer, made it 
clear to the Commission in a meeting on April 12th 2010 that he was happy for 
the documents to be released, providing all the official bodies that provided 
documents to the Commission agreed to the release of all of those 
documents. These bodies include the police, the Crown Office, the Foreign 
Office, and the intelligence service, or services, which provided the secret 
documents referred to in Chapter 25 sources of the Statement of Reasons.  
 
Mr Al Megrahi’s position has always been, and remains, that all information 
relating to the case should be made public.  
 


